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Just a little reminder that the Roane County Historical Society will resume their monthly meetings on
Thursday, March 28th at 7 p.m. at the Roane County Library in Spencer.  We've had our winter break
and it's now time to get back to society business.  Members are urged to attend and guests are
always welcome. Hope to see many of you then... Linda Cottrell Liss, Corresponding/Membership
Secretary.
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